Saint Thomas More R.C. Primary School

Senior Leadership Team
Headteacher, Joanne Butterworth, Deputy Headteacher: Anna Quigg
Assistant Headteacher: Sarah Cassidy

Friday 25" October
Dear parents and carers,

We finish today for half term and reopen Monday 4" November. Enjoy the break and | hope everyone stays safe
during the break.

We have met with Year 5 & 6 this afternoon following our pupil leader applications and interviews, it was a very
difficult decision as the calibre of application was very high. Therefore we have taken the unusual step to also appoint
school council leaders.

The Lead Pupils are:-

Head Boy is William Patterson
Head Girl is Matilda Roberts
Deputy Head Boy is Henry Baldwin
Deputy Head Girl is Ekrit Madhan
The School Council assistants are:-

Our School Council assistants are:-

Oliver Kynaston and Elizabeth Ormsby

Thank you for your continued support during this half term.
Yours faithfully,

Mrs Butterworth

Headteacher

We Love, We Learn, We Live with Christ

Evesham Road, Alkrington, Middleton, Manchester, M24 1PY.
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